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One of the best-known plant experts, Stephen Ryan, is presenting on Californian, 
Central and South American plants.  This is an especially timely presentation as we 
have recently commenced planting in the new Californian, Central and South 
American Garden.  There will be some rare and unusual plants shown. 
Stephen owns Dicksonia Rare Plants nursery at Mount Macedon.  He is known for his 
role as a previous host of ABC Gardening Australia.  He can be heard on ABC Radio 
Melbourne on Saturday mornings and the 3CR Gardening Show on Sunday mornings.  
He is also President of the Mt Macedon & District Horticultural Society and President 
of Plant Trust.  Recently he has been delving into YouTube through the 
Horti-Culturalists channel.   Stephen will bring plants to purchase at the meeting. 
Raffle $1/ticket - we have several raffle prizes.  Please bring along your real money. 
Everyone is welcome. Free event. Supper provided.   
WHEN: 7.30pm Wednesday 8 November 2023   
WHERE: Bridge Road Community Centre, 260-266 Bridge Rd, Strathtulloh VIC 3338 

Car park is at the rear of the building. 
RSVP: John Bentley 
Phone:  9743 3819 (please leave message if unattended) 
Email  friends@fmbg.org.au 
Media: fmbg.org.au and Facebook, Instagram, Twitter 

 

Friends of the Melton Botanic Garden invites you to the 
Monthly Meeting 7.30pm Wed 8 November 2023 
Californian, Central and South American 
Plants – Stephen Ryan  
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